
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE: September 7, 2022 PHONE: 909-387-4421 
   

FROM: STEVEN VALDEZ, Senior Planner 
Land Use Services Department 

 
TO: HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

SUBJECT: SPEEDWAY COMMERCE CENTER II SPECIFIC PLAN; PROJECT NUMBER: PROJ-2021-
00150; APPLICANT: CANDYCE BURNETT, KIMLEY HORN (AGENDA ITEM #2) 

 

Since the distribution of the staff report, updates were made to Exhibit C: Final EIR Response to Comments.  
This memo replaces the link in the staff report with the updated version of the document.    
 
Link: 
http://www.sbcounty.gov/uploads/LUS/Environmental/Speedway_Commerce_Center_II_Specific_Plan/FEIR
%20Section%202%20Comments%20and%20Responses_V3_clean.pdf   
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